
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

April 2021

THE GABLES

FOREST 
SCHOOL FUN!
Cherine and team at the Gables organised a 
company Fisherfield Forest School day! We all 
dressed as minibeasts and enjoyed taking part in 
lots of fun activities including song and story-time 
around the nursery campfire with hot chocolate and 
marshmallows! A timed scavenger hunt where we 
had to find lots of different objects around our 
nursery garden as quickly as we could! A den 
building competition, modelling with clay, face 
painting and making our own forest school stars 
using sticks, practicing special forest school knots 
such as ‘the clove hitch’ and ‘square lashings’ and 
adding our own decorations! We competed against 
all our other nurseries and won a slow down forest 
school book and a Giraffe matching game which we 
can't wait to use.

PARENT NOTICE
A polite reminder that nursery will be closed on Friday 2nd April - 

until Tuesday 6th April for Spring Bank Holiday
Happy Easter

Dates for the Diary:
April 23rd 2021

ST GEORGE’S DAY
Come dressed in red and white for our garden party.

Monday 5th July 2021
 NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED FOR A COMPANY

TRAINING DAY
(to replace training day in January 2021 due to COVID-19)

Monday 3rd May 2021
NURSERY CLOSED FOR THE BANK HOLIDAY


